NOTICES for SUNDAY 8th January 2023

Lectionary readings for Epiphany 1...

Isaiah 42:1-9 Psalm 29 Acts 10:34-43 Matthew 3:13-end

Mothers' Union - Monday 9 January 8pm

Our first meeting of 2023 will be tomorrow in St Catherine's Aisle. Epiphany Miscellany: sharing how Christmas and New Year are celebrated in different cultures. *Rosemary Kempsell*

Seeking Stillness - Tuesday 10 January 2pm – 5pm

'Seeking Stillness as the New Year Unfolds' at All Saints, Warlingham. A space in which to pause, and notice the Beginnings and Endings, the New and The Old. Here are opportunities to spend time in stillness, in prayer and contemplation. Each morning or afternoon offers some input on the theme and time for personal space. Tea/coffee available. Led by Jane Hoskins. For more info & to book your place, email j.hoskins233@btinternet.com or ring 07398 290 969.

Purley Classics Lunchtime Recital – Wed 11 January 1.15pm

Robert Hao on the piano, 1.15 – 2.00 pm, playing Schubert, Schumann and Mark Anthony Turnage at St Mark's Church, Church Road, Woodcote, Purley CR8 3QQ. £6.00 on the door cash only. For more details visit www.purleyclassics.com

Sunday 15 January – Epiphany 2

9.30am Parish Eucharist Preacher: Revd Carol Bates

PCC Meeting - Wednesday 18 January in the Church Vestry at the earlier time of **7pm**.

Thursday 19 January – Midweek Holy Communion in St. Catherine's Aisle.

Sunday 22 January – Epiphany 3

9.30am All-age Worship & Holy Communion

Preacher: Katheryn Hewitt

18 – 25 January is the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity

All Saints will be hosting the CTIS Service of Prayer for Christian Unity on **Sunday 22 January at 3pm.** Please save the date and come and pray together with CTIS. The theme this year, "Do good; seek justice" Isaiah 1:17.

Men's Group delayed Christmas Curry – Tuesday 24 January

This year's Christmas Curry will be on **Tuesday 24 January at 7.00 pm** at the Taste of Bengal restaurant in the parade of shops by Sanderstead station. The cost is likely to be c£30 - £35 per head and as ever, ladies are very welcome. Please let Trevor Hewitt, Tony Robinson or Dick Hibberd know if you would like to come, by Sunday 22nd January so that we can give the restaurant an idea of numbers.

Parish Prayer – Saturday 28 January, 9am – 10am

Informal time to come together to pray as a church, a time to share and encourage one another. There are so many things that we need to pray for – St. Antony's, PCC, our spiritual life, how we reach out to our community... Just one hour of your time.

Church Charitable Giving

Please give any suggestions of Christian charities for All Saints to support and partner with this coming year. Could you be an ambassador for the charity – being a link between the charity and All Saints?

Homegroup Leaders

Please make yourself known to Rosanne, providing current status of Homegroup even if the Homegroup no longer meets. Thank you.

Safeguarding / 'A Safe Church': If you ever have any concerns, speak with one of the clergy or with Margaret Quiney 8657 4087 or Katheryn Hewitt 8657 6659, our Safeguarding Officers.

A very Happy New Year to all



"For to us a child is born, to us a son is given...
and his name shall be called
Wonderful Counsellor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father,
Prince of Peace."